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Voting by mail has been effective for over 20 years. It allows residents in remote 

areas to vote without long travels. People with mobility issues do not have to navigate 

a polling place. There is no holiday on Election Day which would hamper workers 

ability to vote.  

 

Thank you.  

 

Julie Wilcox  


